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HOLIDAYS in MEXICO 
 
Please be advised that April 12th and 13th are "Holy Thursday" and "Good 
Friday". According to Mexican Labor Laws, these days are considered as 
holidays. 
 
Railroads and ramps in Mexico will be operating with minimum staffing and 
capacity. Because of these holidays, expect a possible 24 to 36 hour delay 
for northbound service out of Mexico. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Thanks you for 
choosing Pacer Stacktrain. 
 
 


